

December 27, 2017

Dear Suzanne,

Congratulations!

On behalf of The Bill Belichick Foundation, we are pleased to inform you that Lexington Fayette Urban County Government (LFUCG) Division of Parks and Recreation has been selected as a recipient of the BBF's 2017 Organization Grant.

The Bill Belichick Foundation strives to provide coaching, mentorship, and financial support to individuals, communities, and organizations. We established this scholarship and grant program to support high achieving leaders of tomorrow; leaders who exhibit the values of our family – a love of sports, coaching and team building – both in the classroom and in their athletic accomplishments. Your organization has been selected as a recipient of this grant as your program embodies the mission of this foundation, and we commend you for your hard work and commitment to excellence.

For the fourth year in a row we have awarded over \$300,000 in scholarships and grants to deserving student athletes and organizations, respectively. In 2017, we also reached a major milestone as we hit the \$1 million mark in funds distributed since our inception in 2013.

We know that this grant will help your organization to achieve its objectives. We wish you luck with your organization's athletic goals and we welcome any news on your progress.

Your check will be mailed directly to your organization.

Total Grant Amount: \$10,000

Best wishes for all your future endeavors,

Bill Belichick & Linda Holliday

Founder, The Bill Belichick Foundation
Executive Director, The Bill Belichick Foundation